
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Region 1 

Our Radiation safety officer, Roger Vanover has retired as 07/26/2013. 

We would like to name Don Sexton as the new Radiation Safety Officer. KL'5 
Documentation of his training is attached.NRC license number is 47 25554!=01. l( '7 -,JJ{'5 ~ 3 -(J I 

Thank You, 6~~()34)5( L{ 

Jim Beckley 

WCRT Superintendent 

12/10/13 



CERTIFICATE OF RADIOLOGICAL TRAINING 
This is to certifY that 

Don Sexton 
has successfully completed the 

8 HOUR RADIATION SAFETY OFFICER REFRESHER 
TRAINING AND INSTRUCTION AS REQUIRED BY 

NUREG-I556, VOLUME 4,APPENDIX G 

presented by Applied Health Physics, Inc. 
April 24th, 2009 

-r.;i?~-~--~ --~~A!lril24.20.Q9 -n 

Todd Y. Mobley Date 
Director, Technical Services 



This is to acknowledge the receipt of you(!:_~plication dated 

\}. I \ 0 ll:) , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. ). 

· \-e.~~lv\C40+ ( ~ 1- d. 5rS · 3 -o I 
5{1 ThBJvwere no administrative omtssions. Your a~ication w s assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number '5Y')<J ·10 . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


